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Partnerships 

- Give 365, the City’s volunteer program, ran kid’s activities for us at the last Food Truck 
Rally and will be back during Rallies in July and August  

- Received $50,000 grant from Fair Food Network to continue the Double Up Food Bucks 
program. The grant will be reviewed by City Council on June 19th.  

 
Operations 

- Music on Wednesdays along 4th St 
- Purchased two carts for customers and vendors to use. Customers may “rent” the carts 

by leaving their ID at the office 

- Market Infrastructure Memo – review what was received by Council and PMAC last 
week 

- Yearly stall payments and food assistance token agreements due by July 1  
 
Events 

- The June 7th Food Truck Rally was a success. We will be adding more trucks because 
we had such a high attendance 

 
 
 
 
 


